United States
General Accounting Office
Washington, D.C. 20548

Office of the General Counsel

B-231164.2

August 2, 1988

The Honorable Jesse Helms
United States Senator

P. 0., Drawer 2888
Kaleigh, N. C. 27602

Dear Senator Helms:

Per your request of August 1, 1988 please find
enclosed a copy of our letter to your office dated
July 15, 1988,

Sincerely yours,

[
Ronald Berger
Deputy Associate

General Counsel

Enclosure






